
23 Ufntun Road, 
KLOOF, J 
Natal, South Africa. 

5th December, 1959. 

Dear Shepardson, 

Thank you for your letter of Nove1ZWer 6 and your 

appr eciative remarks about the little b ook. 

I should certainly net repeat or r efer to any story 

that you did not wish to be referred to, but I would like to 

know what they are, and I in my turn would try to explain to 

you, if I can, how t hey fit into the l ife of rey subject. I t 

was very good of you t o let me know. 

Your s sincerely, 


